
 

 

Date:  October 5, 2020 
 
To:  Parks & Community Services Board 
 
From:  Shelley Brittingham, Assistant Director 
  Parks & Community Services 
 
Subject: Recreation Programming and Facilities Update - 2020 
  (Informational – no Board action requested) 
 
 
At your Tuesday, October 13, 2020 Parks & Community Services Board meeting, I will present 
information about recreation programming and facility status in response to the Covid–19 
pandemic.  
 
Since the closures of our community recreation facilities and cancelation of city programs and 
special events beginning in March, we have followed the guidelines of the Safe Start Washington 
Phased Re-Opening Plan issued by the Office of the Governor.  We have safely re-opened some 
of our recreation facilities and outdoor amenities including the golf course, tennis and aquatics 
centers, ballfields scheduling, playgrounds and sports courts. 
 
I will update the Board on the current status of our facilities and programs as well as planning 
efforts underway for 2021 including virtual programming. 
 


	From:  Shelley Brittingham, Assistant Director
	Parks & Community Services

